
The Secretary

NSW Department of Planning and Environment

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2OO1

Martins Creek Quarry Project SSD 14-6612 - Letter of Support

ME & MJ Sweetman Holdings is pleased to provide support for the Martins Creek Quarry

Project.

My company and I are local to the Dungog area and directly rely on the quarry. I have been

involved with Martins Creek Quarry for the past 10 years, due to the nature of my business

being transport of quarry materials I fully support the proposed expansion. Not only would

my business be directly affected by restrictions imposed on Martins Creek but also flow on

for other local businesses such as;

. Fuel Direct (Fuel Supplieii)

. O,neiid (Tyres)
r Truck line ,lNorth $tar:,Motors( Parts etc)

ME & MJ Sweetman Holdings recognises that Martins Creek Quarry has been in operation

for close to 100 years and in that time has provided quarry products for road construction

and maintenance, rail construction and maintenance, housing developments, airport

runways and has employed hundreds of local employees over its lifetime.

ME & MJ Sweetman Holdings support this proposal as a local business.

Yours sincerely,n

fi&J*.-
Merv Sweetman


